
OFFICIAL NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

From: Morton 709 Board of Education & Dr. Craig Smock

Date: January 11, 2023

Re: January 17, 2023, School Board Meeting

The Morton 709 School Board is canceling the meeting scheduled for Tuesday,
January 17, 2023, due to a lack of agenda items. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Morton 709 Board of Education is on
Tuesday, January 24, 2023, at 7 PM at the Morton Education and Administration
Center (MEAC).


